What is a School- Parent Compact?

A School-Parent Compact is an agreement that parents, students and teachers develop together. It explains how parents and teachers will work together to make sure all our students reach or exceed grade-level standards.

Effective Compacts:

- Link to goals of the school improvement plan
- Focus on student learning skills
- Describe how teachers will help students develop those skills using high-quality instruction
- Share strategies parents can use at home
- Explain how teachers and parents will communicate about student progress
- Describe opportunities for parents to volunteer, observe, and participate in the classroom.

Jointly Developed

The parents, students and staff of Rodeo Hills Elementary School developed this School-Parent Compact for Achievement. Teachers suggested home learning strategies, parents added ideas to make them more specific, and students told us what would help them learn. Meetings are held each year to review the Compact and make changes based on student needs.

Parents can contribute comments at any time.

Activities to Build Partnerships

- Back to School Night
- Math Night- How to help children in math
- Trunk or Treat- Community Building Event
- Reading Fair- Strategies to help children in reading
- Open House
- Kindergarten Orientation
- Leadership Assembly
- Monthly Awards Assembly
- Annual Fun Run
- School Site Council
- English Learner Advisory Council
- Student Success Teams- Support students/families struggling academically & behaviorally
- After School Program- Academic support

If you would like to volunteer, participate and/or observe in the classroom, please contact your child's teacher or the office.

Communication about Student Learning

Rodeo Hills Elementary School is committed to frequent two-way communication with families about children's learning, state standards and assessments. Some of the ways you can expect us to reach you are:

- Frequent Community All Calls
- School-Wide Class Dojo- Two-Way Communication
- Eagle Weekly Newsletter (via email)
- Parent-Teacher conferences in November and March
- Access to school staff via email, phone, and messaging, including opportunities to volunteer and observe in your child's classroom.

Do you have questions about your child's progress?

Contact your child's teacher by phone (510-799-4431) or email.

